
                     John R Gallagher Assembly 3180                             

May      2020 

 
Brother Knights, 

 

There will no meeting this month.   

 

We are still are in a lock down for Linn County.  Along with twenty-one other counties in the State. 

Where the virus is still infecting people.  As of 8th of May Linn County has 813 cases of the virus 

and 56 people who have died.  Our prayers go out to those who are suffering from the virus. 

 

There is a request for prayers to be said for Fr. Dennis Meinen the Chaplin of Garrigan Assembly 

265 he was admitted to the Hospital for the Coronavirus.  As Mike Gaspers has written let us 

Storm heaven with our prayers for our beloved Faithful Friar as well as everyone else who is 

suffering and keep this salutation Viva Christo Rey on our lips. 

 

The Assembly officers for next year 

 

The officers for the coming year are the same except for the Faithful Captain Tom Spartz 

and the position of Faithful Scribe is open.  If anyone would like to fill this position please call me at 

319-551-5880 or email at rbeelner1@mchsi.com  As always all positions are open so if you want to 

run for one please ley me know we will vote on this next month.   

 

Please stay healthy and do social distancing I am sure that with our Lord help we will get through 

this Pandemic. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Randy Beelner FN 
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